
  
3/10/2022 

 

The Water dept is in need of additional water meters to replace older meters and 

provide new services to homes being built.  We have been operating off of a 

quote since April of 21, and due to inflationary reason’s, Mueller has informed us 

that in April we will need a new quote.  I’m requesting that the council give the 

Water Department Approval to purchase up to $25,000 worth of new meters.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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